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Subject: Opposition to House Bill 3075 

 

To the Oregon Legislative Assembly, 

 

As a fiscally conservative citizen and constitutionalist, I strongly oppose House Bill 

3075. This bill expands government overreach by modifying Ballot Measure 114, 

imposing burdensome permit requirements and fees—up to $150 for initial 

applications and $110 for renewals—on law-abiding Oregonians exercising their 

Second Amendment rights. The Constitution guarantees my right to keep and bear 

arms, and this legislation tramples that liberty with unnecessary bureaucracy and 

costs, all while exempting public records disclosure, reducing transparency. 

 

I believe in limited government that respects individual freedoms, not one that 

penalizes citizens for exercising their rights. HB 3075’s delays (60 days for permit 

processing) and training mandates infringe on my autonomy and add financial strain, 

contradicting fiscal responsibility.  This bill diverts resources to regulate the law-

abiding rather than address real threats of guns in criminal hands. I urge you to reject 

this unconstitutional measure and uphold our founding principles. 

 

Sincerely, Beth Keyser, PCP Republican Party 


